calling on that. We don't need that as a community. We should all want to work together and help one another. We should not have that Mentality. She wanted to thank her sister Cassandra, who work hard and does not like the lime light. In addition to thanking, the community for supporting them in the PULL WALK."

Councilwoman Linda Butler, thanked all the citizens of Swansea. She told them Council will get it together.

Mayor asked, if there was a consideration to adjourn. Councilwoman Simmons presented the motion that was second by Linda Butler.

Respectively Submitted,

Margaret Harvey

:mrh